
 

 
Outdoor Water Solutions Away With Geese Repellent 
(Water Based Unit) 

 

GEESE BE GONE!!! 
 

WE ARE CLOSE—BUT NOT THERE YET!! 
 

 

 

Two “Outdoor Water Solutions Away With Geese Repellent Water Based Units” were secured in the 
two larger ponds on April 5th.   The feedback from the community is positive.  There has been a 
significant reduction in the number of geese in and/or around the ponds perhaps as much as 50% 
less. 
 
These units were donated by the committee and our goal is to install three additional units (one in 
each pond).    We have received several donations (acknowledgements will be sent in early May), 
but we have not reached the goal to purchase the three units.  
 

Just think --- for $20 the entire community could be “Geese Free”! 
 
We are accepting donations through May 3rd, and if you wish to contribute, you can do so by cash 
or check.  Please make the check payable to Scott Lange.  (Scott is ordering and installing the units.) 
 
You can either mail your contribution to:  Roxann Repasy, 10073 Swan Lake Circle, or hand-deliver it 
by leaving the envelope in the bag between her storm door and entry door. 
 
Thank you again to those who have contributed---- we appreciate your consideration and 
assistance in our efforts to “beautify” the community. 
 
 
 
 


